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SHEPHERDS BUSH LIBRARY 
Located at Westfield London, the £2 million library is one of the most exciting and innovative libraries in the 
country and has something for everyone. Visit the library on Saturdays or the next time you are shopping at 

Westfield London!  It’s the place to study, surf, relax and have fun in Shepherds Bush! 

 

PICKING CHILDREN UP EARLY FROM SCHOOL 
It is not good for the children to miss the learning in the afternoons when parents come to pick their child up 
early from school. Parents need to provide evidence of an appointment before they can take their child out 
from school early. 

 

STAY SAFE WITH YOUR CHILD ONLINE – 
The Safety Net website contains information which can help you and your child stay safe in all sorts of ways. 

This includes a section on staying safe online. If you feel unsure about your child and what they do on the 
computer, check this website below. 
http://www.safetynetkids.org.uk/ 

 

TALK TO YOUR CHILD – READ WITH YOUR CHILD 
This week’s question is: 

Which is your favourite room in the school and why? 
When you read with your child: 

Can you retell me the story so far? What are the main events? 

 

 

Get, Set, Play: After-school Music Club 
For children in Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 (parents also welcome).  
Together with musicians from the Royal College of Music and Royal 
Albert Hall, join Get, Set, Play for a great introduction to playing in an 
ensemble.  
Using simple, accessible instruments such as percussion, ukulele and 
singing voices, participants will explore fun and engaging music from the 
Groove n’ Play series by composer Sally Greaves. At the end of each term, 
participants will have a chance to perform in an informal show, 
accompanied by a professional live band at the Royal College of Music 
and/or the Royal Albert Hall.  
Following this two-term FREE introductory course (we’re back in the 

summer!), participants will qualify for specially reduced music lessons 

and/or choir membership with the Tri-Borough Music Hub (your local 

music service). The sessions will take place at the Community Centre on 

Thursday 1st, 8th and 15th March after school between 3.30pm and 

4.30pm, with a final concert on 18th March. Look out next week to apply. 



PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE 
PEACH class had the best attendance in the school.  99% ! HAWTHORN class has the next best attendance in the 

school with 97%. Well done to both classes. 
 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Thursday, 8th February – After School Club cake sale in the KS1 playground, raising money for art materials 

                                                                                
Friday 9th February – last day of school 
Monday 19th February – school begins again 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


